## **CUCRA Information Officer's Report**

- Ten editions of the CUCRA Retirees Report have now been published.
  Please provide any comments or suggestions about the CUCRA Retirees
  Report. I hope these have been a good way to send information to CUCRA
  members.
- 2. Please send all updates of association contacts to my UCR email address <a href="mailto:bobdaly@ucr.edu">bobdaly@ucr.edu</a>. Updates should include the association's president, CUCRA representative, and treasurer. The latter is to help the CUCRA Treasurer complete his responsibilities.
- 3. The webmaster continues to add features to the website and make improvements. During the past six months, you may have noticed the "Top" button appearing on longer web pages. Clicking or tapping the button will take you to the top of the web page. It is a handy navigation tool.

The fall 2022 meeting page <a href="http://cucra.ucsd.edu/meetings/2022-10Meeting/index.html">http://cucra.ucsd.edu/meetings/2022-10Meeting/index.html</a> was redesigned. The intent was to use larger images and text that would be easier on retiree eyes.

Our webmaster was asked to temporarily updated the old CUCEA website, and then helped the CUCEA with its transition to its new website <a href="https://www.cucea.org">https://www.cucea.org</a>. This transition was successful and the CUCEA has a new webmaster.

4. Please send comments and suggestions to me at bobdaly@ucr.edu.